December 30, 2019

Dear Rev. Lim Sek-iong

Once again, thank you for remembering me and your good wishes and generous gift. It is always good to hear about the good work of the TCCCNA and of the situation in Taiwan and the Taiwanese people.

I continue to pray that God will grant courage and wisdom for the people of Taiwan and that they can maintain the democratic process and attain peace in their country.

Mat God bless you and give you peace and good health in 2020.

Sincerely

Alice Costerus

065200 SD RD 4, RR#1

Meaford, ON N4L 1W5

asice Costerus